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Meeting Minutes
December 9, 2014
1.0 Preliminaries



1.1
Meeting was called to order by Chairman Murphy at 5:30 pm


1.2
Roll Call: Jay Murphy, Pat Emmons, Mike Delfino, Sam Wong
2.0
General Business


2.1
Vouchers




Tabled


2.2
Minutes

Emmons motioned to approve the meeting minutes of October 28, 2014 as presented, seconded by Murphy.  The motion carried 2-1-0.
Delfino motioned to approve the meeting minutes of November 18, 2014 as presented, seconded by Murphy.  The motion carried 2-1-0.


2.3
Payroll

Emmons motioned to approve the payroll as presented, seconded by Delfino.  The motion carried 2-0-0.
3.0
Old Business



3.1
Update on Feasibility Study
Wong reported that the regionalization feasibility study is ongoing.  Chairman Murphy, Wong, Alex DePalo, Jim Griffin (Marlborough BOH Chairman), and Steve Ward (Marlborough Health Department Interim Director) met with Joan Langsam on December 8, 2014.  Langsam is the attorney from Massachusetts Association of Health Boards that is assisting us on this project.  In that meeting, the group discussed various issues, including legal structure of the new district, funding sources, employee pensions, approval process for creating the district, and strategies for outreach to stakeholders.


3.2
Transfer Station

Wong reported that he is in consultation with Town Counsel on potential violations of contract terms with the current operator of the transfer station.  Wong also reported that he has been working with Mass. Department of Environmental Protection to look into the feasibility of curbside trash pickup for the town. 
4.0
New Business



4.1
Correspondence from Mayor Vigeant
Noted
5.0
Adjournment
Delfino moved to adjourn the meeting at 6:15 pm and seconded by Emmons.  Motion carried 3-0-0.
BOARD OF HEALTH


78 Main Street


Hudson, MA 01749


(978) 562-2020








